Daniel Collins, NC Psychology Board
895 State Farm Road, Suite 101
Boone, NC 28607

Dear North Carolina Psychology Board,

I support the proposed rule change under 21 NCAC 54.2008. I stand in support of LPAs
and feel they should not be subjected to career long supervision. This is preposterous and
offensive to the following established professional institutions of LPCs, LCSWs, LCAS, and
LMFTs.

Sincerely,
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